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Date: November 2, 2023 

To: All BCGEU Members at U-Hill Kinderclub 

Re: Bargaining Update 

 

Your Bargaining Committee and Union Staff Representatives met on 
November 1, 2023 to discuss bargaining proposals. We are now working 
on putting together a bargaining proposal package and will keep you 
updated regularly via your personal email address.  
 
If you or another colleague don’t receive our updates, please contact the 
Lower Mainland Area Office at 604-215-1499. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Jason Singh – BCGEU Staff Representative 
Larisa Mills – BCGEU Staff Representative 
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